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I am writing to support LD 240 to increase access to high speed internet services. 
Tenants in multi-unit apartments should be accorded the ability to connect to high 
speed internet. Landlords often need a legal determination before they agree to 
permitting changes in their buildings.  In the long run it will enable them to command 
higher rents.


